
Item 9 - Question Time 

To the Depute Leader of the Council  
 
“What meetings have you attended (other than those internal to the Council), what 
apologies have been submitted and what meetings are planned for the next 3 month 
period?” 
 

Response to Dr D Alston 

 
I have attended the following external meetings and appointments since the 
beginning of September 2015.   
               
• 2/9/15 NHS Briefing on Adult Care  
• 11/9/15 Community Planning Board  
• 14/9/15 Cairngorm National Park Partnership Meeting (substituting for the 

Leader) 
• 25/9/15 Caithness and North Sutherland Regeneration Partnership Advisory 

Board  
• 5/10/15 Convention of the Highlands and Islands 

This excludes all internal Council meetings and all appointments connected with my 
role as a ward councillor. 
 
No apologies have been submitted. 
 
I expect to be attending a number of external meetings in the coming weeks. 
However I will not be publishing this information in advance. 
 
My engagements are a matter of public record and are published on the Council’s 
Website, promoted from the Council and Government home page, and updated on a 
monthly basis 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

   


